Class 3 Feedback Guidance

When we open our GM a ||

I know that many of you have been focusing on working on paper and/or
worksheets, including accessing resources from the school website.

(I know as a parent who is supporting his own children with remote
learning, that this can be more convenient and helps when sharing

devices and managing pressure on the broadband.) I very much like to see
this type work if you're able to email photographs.

Work can be produced on laptops/devices, which can also be emailed.
Documents, photographs, sound files and short videos can be good ways to
shareyour learning.

Remember that it is possible to edit PDF documents from the website. (Mr.
Kelly produced a ‘how to’ guide which is on Dhoon FACEBOOK page.)

I always aim to reply and give feedback as soon as I am able, which is
usually on the same day.
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Aim to share learning with me 2 or 3 times each week. I look forward to
hearing from you and sharing and celebrating too.

Please keep sending your photos, videos and any work youd really like us
to see. You don't have to send every piece. Just your personal best.

Mr Cross



